
Email to parents in Years 7-9

Dear parent / carer

I write to advise that we are moving to outdoor activities from next week. 

Due to the recent inclement weather, could you please ensure your child 
brings the appropriate outdoor clothing to their PE lessons.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Kind regards,
Mrs C Leckenby
Head of Sport & Health
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